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I just feel it is far too big as a health division. 
 
Smaller and more remote rural areas and regional areas, miss out an awful lot. 
 
If you have smaller divisions, everyone is represented more appropriately, and not just the 
much bigger towns. 
 
I can see that too big doesn't work. 
 
I am on a Community Health Committee. 


